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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 10:34 AM
To: Jeff Bates
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman; Catherine Beard; Hong Wang; Shawna 

Senko; Crystal Card
Subject: RE: Docket No. 140092-TP - Quincy/TDS and Sprint Spectrum L.P. CMRS agreement

Thank you for bringing this to our attention, Jeff.  Per your request below, the docket title has been 
changed from: 
 
Request for approval of amendment to CMRS agreement with Sprint Spectrum L.P., by Quincy 
Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom/Quincy Telephone. 
 
to: 
 
Request for approval of CMRS interconnection agreement between Quincy Telephone Company 
d/b/a TDS Telecom/Quincy Telephone and Sprint Spectrum L.P. 
 
to reflect the actual filing.  We have also updated the progmod to A20a. 
 
If you have any questions, please give our office a call. 
 
Dorothy 
 
 
 
From: Jeff Bates  
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 8:54 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman; Catherine Beard; Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket No. 140092-TP - Quincy/TDS and Sprint Spectrum L.P. CMRS agreement 
 
Dorothy, this is an initial CMRS agreement so please change the docket title to remove “amendment to”. 
 
In addition to the title change, the program, module, and sub module should be A/20/a. 
 
Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
V - (850) 413-6538 
F – (850)413-6539 
 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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